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INTERNATIONAL ELECTRONICS CONFERENCE AND EXPOSITION PHILIPPINES 
 

 The Institute of Electronics Engineers of the Philippines, (IECEP) Inc. will hold 
the International Electronics Conference and Exposition Philippines at the SMX 
Convention Center, SM Mall of Asia, Pasay City on November 3-5, 2011. 
 
 The conference aims to: 
 
 1. promote to the participants the excellence in the field of electronics; 
 

2. update the Professional Electronics Engineers (PECEs), 
Electronics and Communications Engineers (ECEs) and 
Electronics Technicians (ECTs) with the most recent Electronics 
and Communications Engineering (ECE) trends;  

 
3. build networks and partnerships among organizations where 

PECEs have provided their expertise; and 
 
4. provide the ECEs with skills, stoke their interest in innovation, 

and share their experiences. 
   
  The topics to be discussed during the conference include Broadcast and 

Communications, Security and Defense, Semiconductor and Electronics Computing, 
Bio-medics, Constructions, Electronics Solutions in Power and Energy, Information 
Technology Computing, and Green Technology. 

   
  The PECEs, ECEs, and ECTs in the central and regional offices are invited to 

attend to this international event.  This will serve as an opportune time for them to 
augment their mastership of the profession.  The participants will earn credits for their 
Continuing Professional Education (CPE) as stipulated in Republic Act No. 9292.  

 
  For more information, contact Mr. Ornan S. Vicente, IECEP National President 

and Chairman of the Board, at telephone no.: (632) 687-7189; telefax no.: (632) 687-
1676; or send a message through e-mail address: iecepsecretariat@yahoo.com or visit 
its website at www.iecep.ph 
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